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        Date 07 June 2021 
 
Questions and Clarifications #1 
 
RFPS-DAN-2021-503338: Development of Global Training Strategy and Programme for the Next 
Generation Stock Management Tool 
 
 

Q# Question UNICEF Response 

1 Is the SMT intended only for implementation at 
national and sub-national level or will it also go 
down to lower levels such as facility level? 

At the moment, the SMT application allows for 
three supply chain levels (e.g. national, 
regional, district). In the next version, which 
will be available by end of the year, users will 
be able to customize and add additional levels 
as needed. 

2 Will the findings of the training provider or 
other input from training provider have any 
ability to influence the software features or 
design of the next generation SMT? E.g. if there 
is something which comes up through the pilot 
will it be incorporated into possible software 
development changes or is the system fixed 

Yes, the pilot will be used to gather inputs to 
inform future development of the platform. 

3 Interoperability- will the next generation system 
be interoperable with other eLMIS systems 
(OpenLMIS, logistimo, mSupply) and DHIS2? 

Interoperability with other systems is not a 
priority for the iniital launch of the platform 
this year. However, UNICEF understands the 
importance of this and is planning to assess 
the feasibility in the future.  

4 By this email message we would appreciate 
your answer is the RFPS-DAN-2021-503338 
(Development of Global Training Strategy and 
Programme for the Next Generation Stock 

Management Tool) under open public 
procedure or under special invitation to tender 
Proposers, which list of Proposers was 
established by UNICEF - BID SECTION? 

This is a competitive bidding and Supply 
Division DO NOT disclose the list of 
invitees/proposers. 

 


